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Bank First Increases Prime Rate 
 
MANITOWOC, Wis, / June 14, 2018 / -- Bank First (OTC-Pink: BFNC), the subsidiary of 

Bank First National Corporation, announced today it has increased the bank’s prime 

rate from 4.75 percent to 5.00 percent, effective June 14, 2018. 

 
 

Bank First National Corporation (BFNC) provides financial services through its subsidiary, Bank First 
National, which was incorporated in 1894. The Bank is an independent community bank with 18 banking 
locations in Manitowoc, Brown, Sheboygan, Outagamie, Winnebago, Waupaca and Barron counties. The 

Bank has grown through both acquisitions and de novo branch expansion. Bank First is a co-member of a 
data processing subsidiary, UFS, LLC, which provides data services for over 50 Midwest banks. The 
Company employs approximately 244 full-time equivalent staff and has assets of $1.70 billion as of March 

31, 2018. Further information about Bank First National Corporation is available by clicking on the Investor 
Relations tab at www.BankFirstNational.com. 
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